
 
 

 

 

25 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
The Year 10 performing arts and dance students are currently working on Component 2: Developing 
skills and techniques for performance. Component 2 consists of both practical and written work. 
This unit of work is a controlled assessment worth 30% of their final grade.  
 
We would like to invite you to watch their final performances. This will take place on Wednesday 2 
April 2025 starting at 4.00pm in P02. Please complete the Google Form to confirm you give consent 
for your child to stay for their exam afterschool, and to let us know if you will be able to join us.  
 
To prepare for this exam, students will be off timetable rehearsing in P01 all day on Wednesday 2 
April 2025. 
 
After the students have finished their practical work, they will then focus on completing an 
evaluation of their performance and improving their written work. The final deadline for submitting 
all work so that it can be marked and sent to the exam board is Tuesday 6 May 2025.  
 
If you have any questions about the exam or the course please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs Holly Whitmore 
Head of Drama, Dance and Performing Arts       
 
Mrs Lisa Richards 
Teacher of Dance and PE 

 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfna5VIYorwfiTcZDxS6I6LNNc3GnIQr8EA7qzNAd6b16a6ug/viewform?usp=header

